
 

The Dolls on a Mission group continues to be busy 

making dolls to donate all over the world! The Lord 

blesses not only the recipient of the dolls, but also the 

makers and they’re thankful for the task He has given 

them. A variety of simple tasks is involved in the 

making of the dolls, so no crafting experience is 

needed - just a willingness to help create! Pictured 

right is one of the newest dolls made by the group. 

This cute doll will be going to someone who needs to 

feel God's love, we just don't know who. Beginning 

September 8th, Dolls on a Mission will meet on 

Mondays from 1-3 p.m. They are currently working 

to make lots of dolls for Operation Christmas boxes 

and for those going on mission trips. They’d love to 

have you join them! Consider joining the group if 

you would like to be part of this fantastic ministry. If 

you would like to have a doll(s), forms can be found 

in the Dolls on a Mission mailbox in the volunteer 

office; return completed forms to same mailbox. If 

you have questions about the group or ordering a doll, please contact Brenda Reid at 

gramreid3@gmail.com. 


